
                                            
  
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope the past six weeks have gone well. I am 
very excited to be back with you all! Mrs. 
Andersen and I met on Friday, so I am hopeful 
we will have a very smooth transition! 
 
We will be going to the Museum of Life and 
Science in Durham on April 28th. Field trip 
forms will be going home in Go Folders today 
because Wake County policy has changed 
regarding how early permission slips have to be 
turned in in order for students to be able to go 
on field trips. The due date on the back of the 
form says March 1st, but you all did not have 
the forms. Please return them tomorrow if at 
all possible!  
 
Economics Projects are due Monday, March 
21st. I am in the process of looking over what 
was turned in for approval. Unless I contact 
you personally, your child’s project has been 
approved!  
 
Thank you for all you do to help your child 
succeed!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Wise 

Letter from Mrs. Wise 

What We’re Learning 
About!  

 
Word Study: stopped, skipped, loaned, planned, 
rained, rubbed, seemed, stepped, dripped, 
shall, guess, guest, brilliant, favorite 
 
Writer’s Workshop: Realistic Fiction Writing 

Daily 5: Point of View, Characters  

Math: Addition/Subtraction 

Social Studies: Economics 

Specials Schedule 

Monday – Technology 

Tuesday – Art 
        
Wednesday – P.E. (remember sneakers)  
 
Thursday – Media  
 
Friday – Music 
 
 

Second Grade News 
Mrs. Wise’s Class 

March 7, 2016 

Upcoming Events and Dates to 
Remember 

 
March 17   Picture Day 
March 21 Economics Day  
March 24 Track Out 
 

Contact Info: 
Email: awise@wcpss.net 

 

 


